From: SWEENEY, John [mailto:SWEENEYJ@parliament.uk]

Sent: 06 May 2016 07:41

To: David Collins; EVANS, Hannah B

Cc: Edward Daffarn; Judith Blakeman; Monica Press

Subject: Re: Grenfell Tower visit

Dear David,

Thank you for your further email and for the detail within. As I have explained several times in the past ten days, you will have an answer as soon as we have one to give.

With kind regards.

Yours sincerely,

John Sweeney

Office of Lady Borwick MP

House of Commons, London, SW1A 0AA

Tel: john.sweeney@parliament.uk

From: David Collins <

Sent: 05 May 2016 20:35

To: SWEENEY, John; EVANS, Hannah B; BORWICK, Victoria Cc: Edward Daffarn; Judith Blakeman; Monica Press

Subject: Re: Grenfell Tower visit

Dear John,

I think you must have me confused with someone else. I am running a business, taking on another one, launching a cultural development programme for a 9,000 employee company – and am half way through similar for a 12,000 strong company, and taking care of a family. And that's just the last three days. I do not have the time or inclination to vent frustrations.

Victoria said she would visit the community again at the end of the programme. Please could you let us know when that will be, or when you will tell us.

We can celebrate the successes of the programme of works, as there are many, and address any outstanding issues from our last meeting. If when she comes there are residents here who want to tell her about their experiences, and those are a poor or shocking reflection on the TMO – that isn't my doing. I remain surprised that so few elected people want to listen and act upon upon what there is to hear about the management and leadership of the TMO.

Best Wishes,

David

From: "SWEENEY, John" < john.sweeney@parliament.uk>

Date: Tuesday, 3 May 2016 at 12:21

To: David Collins <	"EVANS, Hannah B"
< <u>evanshb@parliament.uk</u> >	
Cc: Edward Daffarn <	>, Judith Blakeman
<	
Subject: RE: Grenfell Tower visit	

Dear David.

Thank you for your further email. I entirely understand that this is the most pertinent matter to the residents at present, but I am afraid you must also accept the pressures on Victoria's diary – she has to balance the needs of all constituents, and for new diary requests we are currently looking three months ahead. I am almost certain a meeting sooner will be possible, but it means fitting it around an already full diary, which in essence limits potential dates to when Victoria is already in the area. We will be in contact as soon as a date presents itself, but almost certainly not this week. I am sorry to sound unreasonable, but I am afraid this is the reality.

Secondly, in discussing it with Victoria, it would be helpful for me to know what practical assistance you feel she can give at this stage. Whilst, as you know, Victoria is aware of the problems and is happy to continue assisting where she can, the Borough's Housing and Scrutiny Committee is entirely beyond the authority of a Member of Parliament and Victoria could not attempt to intervene. I must be frank in saying there is little point to a meeting if it is simply to vent frustrations.

I would be grateful for your thoughts.

With kind regards.

Yours sincerely,

John Sweeney

Office of Lady Borwick MP

House of Commons, London, SW1A 0AA

Tel: john.sweeney@parliament.uk

Claire Williams < clwilliams@kctmo.org.uk ; andrea newton < Subject : Re: Grenfell Tower visit
Dear John,
Thank you for the holding email, but please could you confirm a time when Victoria could come and visit the residents of Grenfell Tower by the close of business on Wednesday 4th May. If you cannot give us a date by this time, please let us know when we will have a date.
It is urgent that we meet with Lady Borwick. Councillor Marshall appears to be distancing himself from his and the Housing & Scrutiny Committee's decision to investigate the management of the Grenfell Tower Improvement Works. Is no one going to hold the TMO accountable for the way they managed the project, and is everyone at the Town Hall going to buy in to the TMO narrative without questioning it or seeking an alternative view? When the majority of residents are dissatisfied with the way the project was handled, many with shocking stories to tell, I believe something has to be done.
Please could you respond with immediate effect.
Best Wishes,
David Collins
From: "SWEENEY, John" < john.sweeney@parliament.uk>
Date: Tuesday, 26 April 2016 at 08:50 To: David Collins < "EVANS, Hannah B"
< evanshb@parliament.uk >
Cc: Edward Daffarn <, William Thompson <hanan td="" wahabi<=""></hanan>
<, Turufat <, anton
- Judith Blakeman

Subject: RE: Grenfell Tower visit

Dear David,

Thank you for this. I'll raise it with Victoria and her secretary Ms Hannah Evans, who has replaced Christine. She or I will be in touch with you directly.

With kind regards.

Yours sincerely,

John Sweeney

Office of Lady Borwick MP

House of Commons, London, SW1A 0AA

Tel: john.sweeney@parliament.uk

Newsletter: Sign up to receive our monthly newsletter here http://victoriaborwick.london/ or by responding to this email with 'Subscribe' in the subject line. This data will not be shared with any external organisations.

Casework: In order to raise your concern with the appropriate authority, we may need to share your contact details with Government departments, the Royal Borough or other similar organisations so that we can obtain a suitable response. Please let me know if you would prefer that we did not do this.

Dear Joh & Victoria,

Please could you supply us with a date when Lady Borwick could come and visit with Grenfell Tower residents. The project is nearing completion, and we would like to speak about ongoing matters before the contractor leaves and all is done.
Best Wishes,
David